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Board Secretary
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Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms Walli:

RE:  EB-2009-0331 — The Society of Energy Professionals (“SEP”)
Consultation on Next Prescribed Payment Amounts Application

The Society of Energy Professionals (“SEP™) is writing to register its participation in the
consultative process the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB?) initiated to discuss the filing
requirements and the issues likely to arise in OPG’s next payment amounts application.
The SEP will be attending the stakeholder meetings planned for October 22™ and 237

Please provide a copy of all relevant communications to the attention of Richard Long at
the address below or by email at: longr@thesociety.ca

Yours truly,
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